
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/17-18/19      20th  April, 2017 

RESTRICTED TO KG-1 
Dear Parents, 

Sub: FESTIVAL OF COLOURS 
 

Although colours are all around us, children often get into confusion recognizing colours. 

‘Festival of Colours’ is a month - long activity to introduce colours to Kindergarteners (KG-1). 

Each week brings a new hue red, yellow, green and blue. 

At this juncture, we would like to introduce ‘Diversity through colours’. 

Learning about different cultural aspects offers new experiences for children. It also helps them 
to understand and respect differences in all people which needs to be encouraged at a young 
age. 

 ‘Diversity is strength when united’.. 
 

Please be informed that ‘Red Week’ begins on 24th April 2017. 

Children will be doing various activities related to the theme 

Students of KG-1 should wear Red colour dress only on the first day of the week                                  

ie, 24th April 2017. 

Colour dress to be worn Dates/Day 

Red 24/04/2017 

Yellow 30/04/2017 

Blue 07/05/2017 

Green 14/05/2017 

 
Regards                                                                                             Vasanthi S 
           Supervisor 


